

Sommer's Woodhaven MHP - Expansion

From John Salsman <john@livingatmaplewood.com>

Date Mon 5/19/2025 4:18 PM

To Rose, Ellise < Ellise. Rose@sheboyganwi.gov>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Ellise,

I've submitted the CUP for Sommer's Woodhaven. The current design sketch shows 5 manufactured homes being added. Based on the layout, the potential in that area is 5-8 16'x80' manufactured homes. If the infrastructure will allow for additional homes (more than the current sketch), I'd like to be able to add these homes.

Please take this into consideration during the approval meeting, and I will provide any additional information that is needed once determined the capacity.

Thank you,

John

--

John Salsman 608-865-1313